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In terms of Borough Councillor involvement on Aqueduct over the past 12 months Lyndsey 
and I have had numerous issues to follow up including: 

• drug dealing and anti-social behaviour around Stonegate and Willow Bank which led 
to a series of meetings with residents which we organised and chaired. There was 
good support from the Police and the Council's officers and we managed to achieve 
a positive outcome 

• introduction of a temporary 30 mph limit on Castlefields Way - we are waiting to see 
what additional measures will be required to make this permanent  

• liaison and follow up with residents on Aqueduct Road regarding parking problems, 
landscaping, flooding and some anti-social behaviour  

• flooding issues on Pageant Drive  

• various parking and landscape issues particular to individual properties and parts of 
streets  

 


